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Updates to the Stormwater Control Plan review process in the 
San Francisco Stormwater Design Guidelines 

 
July 31, 2012 
 
In June of 2012, the General Manager approved Amendments No. 2 for the 
Stormwater Design Guidelines (Guidelines). In order to improve and enhance 
the fairness and effectiveness of the SFPUC's stormwater management 
programs the Stormwater Control Plan review process of the Guidelines has 
been amended as outlined below. This change is effective immediately and will 
be reflected in the next revision of the Guidelines.  
 
The Stormwater Control Plan review process chart located on page 65 of the 
Guidelines is effectively replaced with the new chart located on the following 
page.   
 



  

 

 
 
 
  


